
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Aron Wenig. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, May 22, 2023 8:26 AM 
'toa9363324@yahoo.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Docket No. 20220185-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/22/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03324-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220185, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: toa9363324@yahoo.com <toa9363324@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 5:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220185-WS 

Docket No. 20220185-WS 
Enough! 

Well no complaints about service and talking with them on the phone. Now here is the problem, according to the statut 
e they can raise the water 20 percent with in the allotted time. I feel that we are playing to much for water now. It use t 
o be in the base rate a certain about of water was included with that rate but now its a base rate with no water use at all 
so that was an increase. Now they want to increase the base rate and the water use rate. For people on fixed incomes it 
is hard enough for what we are all going through with the rise of everything. It has to stop. 
To the county commissioners, If you can Please try to stop this raise in our water bill. It is getting very difficult to live. W 
hen is enough is enough. 
Thank you for your consideration and reading what I had to say. 

Aron Wenig 
3728 116th st w 
Bradenton Fl. 34210. 
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